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Hello RPSA Families!

         It is hard to believe the school year has come to an end
already. What a great year it was! Some of my favorite
highlights have been the Museum of Ancient Civilizations,
partnership with Forest Hill, World Water Day, the Islander
Rain Garden, Healthy Family Night, and watching our
Kindergarteners learn from CMU Meteorology students. Our
students have done amazing things this year, and I am
really looking forward to keeping our momentum going into
next school year.

          It is truly an honor to have been chosen as our next
School Leader. I have loved being part of the RPSA family
and watching our school grow over the last 12 years. This is a
special place to work and go to school - my own children
spent several years as students here before our family
recently moved to Alma. My husband and I have two boys,
Jace (12) and Jaxon (9) and we all love supporting the
students at RPSA. 

        I'd love to see many of our RPSA families this summer! I
will be in attendance at some of our family events and can't
wait to have some summer fun with you! I also look forward
to meeting families at our Open House in August. If there is
anything I can support you with this summer, please reach
out to me at mnix@renaissancepsa.com. 

With RAMS Pride,
Megan Nix

www.renaissancepsa.com

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Last Day of School
June 7, 2023

2023-24 Open House
August 7, 2023

First Day of School
August 22, 2023




